






What food will require PPDS labelling?

 Food will require the new labelling if it meets all three criteria:

1. �Is the food presented to the 
consumer in packaging*?

No Non-prepacked 
food

Yes

2. �Is it packaged before the 
consumer selects or orders it?

No Non-prepacked 
food

Yes

3. �Is it packaged at the same 
place** it is sold?

No Prepacked 
food

Yes

If all three answers are “Yes”, 
food will require PPDS labelling.

See over page for Important Notes on the 
definition of packaging and place.



Important Notes

Food sold via distance selling is not affected by the changes.  
See the section What is PPDS food? for more information.

*For food to be considered ‘packaged’ it must:

•	 be fully or partly enclosed by packaging; and

•	 cannot be altered without opening or changing the packaging in some way; and

•	 be ready for sale to the consumer.

** Food packaged at the same place includes:

•	 food packaged by the same food business and sold at a temporary or mobile site, such as a 
food truck or market stall.

•	 food packaged and offered at different units by the same business in one building complex, 
such as an airport or shopping centre.

Next Steps 

If your business sells or supplies PPDS food you need to take action before 1 October 2021 to 
comply with the law.  

The FSA website has information, guides and tools to help your business prepare for the new 
labelling changes. Visit the FSA website to find out more: www.food.gov.uk/PPDS

This guidance is aimed at helping businesses check if they sell or supply PPDS food and 
provides an introduction to the new labelling requirements. It does not cover other labelling 
requirements which businesses must comply with. Food businesses must still ensure they 
comply with the relevant requirements for the country they operate in.




